
Constitutional Amendment 

In response to the mem-
bership drive, WATA 
(inc.) received several 
applications for lifetime 
membership. 8 applica-
tions were reviewed and 
accepted during the last 
meeting of the Executive 
committee held on June 
18, 2011. The following 
members have been ac-
cepted as the Life Finan-
cial members of the As-
sociation. WATA (Inc.) 
welcomes these families 
and is proud to represent  
them and their hopes. 

 
Smt Kalyani Avasarala 

Sri Srinivasa Avasarala 

 

Sri Shiva Praveen C 

 

Smt Bhargavi Devalpally 

Sri Vidyanath Devalpally 
     

Smt Pallavi Gokavarapu 

Sri Syam Gokavarapu   
   

Smt Gangajala Katepelli 

Sri Santosh Reddy Katepelli 

      

Smt Bharati Kothapalli 

Sri Ganesh Kothapalli   
   

Smt Padmaja Maganti 

Sri Upendra Maganti   
   

Smt Prameela Pamannagari 

Sri Hanumantha Rao Penikala-
pati 

 

The processing of the 
applications has taken a 
while due to some ad-
ministrative reasons. 
WATA thanks the indi-
viduals for their pa-
tience.  
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Voting on Constitution   
Amendment by 

Governing Body 
0200 PM 

9th July 2011 
 

Second Saturday 
hosting at Perth Hindu 

Temple 
On 9th July 2011 

by 
Bharathi & Hari 
Pingali family 
and friends. 

 
 

Samuhika 
Satyanarayana Vratam  

15th July 2011 
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Samuhika Satyanarayana Vratam 
July 15th— Please Keep it Free 

Samuhika Satyanara-
yana Vratam is sched-
uled for July 15th. 
Please contact our reli-
gious coordinator, Hari 
Chillapa, relig-
ion.wata@perthteluguwa
ru.org for details on how 
to participate. 

Proposed amendments 
to the constitution are 
ready and will be voted 
by the Governing Body 
members on 9th July 
2011. As per the pro-
posed amendments, the 
financial members who 
have joined so far and 
those who would be join-
ing until January 12th 
2012 would be eligible to 
vote and contest for posi-

tions in the Executive 
Committee without man-
datory waiting period. 
After voting, revised 
Constitution will be sub-
mitted to the Commis-
sioner before the amend-
ments can be imple-
mented. General mem-
bership applications 
received so far will be 
processed after this vot-
ing.  

Sub Committee 
 

Chaired by Prashanth M 

Phone: 0466 360 240 

 
Hari:  0421 415 847 
Laxman: 0433 202 246 
Kiran :  0421 071 712  
Syam:  0401 207 457 

Deepavali 2011 

August 15th 

August 15th celebra-
tions of Indian Independ-
ence are being organized 
by ISWA (Inc.) supported 
by the Indian origin As-
sociations.  

Dr Managa garu and 
several volunteers are 
working hard to ensure 
our team passes the pre-
qualification round!  


